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May 5, 2021
Dear Washington Cattle Feeders Association Supporter,
It’s been a while since we have been able to get together and enjoy a round of golf while supporting the WCFA Scholarship program.  This year’s Washington Cattle Feeders Association (WCFA) Annual Scholarship golf scramble is July 15, 2021 at Canyon Lakes Golf Course in Kennewick.   
A Board of Directors meeting will precede the Golf Tournament, followed by our banquet, awards ceremony and social time with the feeders and guests.  
All profits from the golf tournament will go into our Scholarship program.  We are giving our Allied Industry partners an opportunity to sponsor a hole, or provide tee prizes, or raffle items to be given to the attendees.  If you would be interested in this opportunity, please let me know and we can work together on it.  All donors will be recognized as a supporter of our Association and its activities.

I have enclosed a sign-up sheet for the golf tournament and banquet, a sponsor form, and a schedule of events for the day.

We thank you in advance for your consideration in support of this event of the WCFA and hope you and your friends and employees can join us for a fun filled day.  Let me know if you need an invoice for all or any part of the event, with the amount, and I will send it to you.  Please include the description you would like on the invoice.  Please have all donations and sponsor items to the WCFA by Tuesday July 6th.
Thank You, 
Jack Field, Executive Director
